
JAMMU UNIVERSITY TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION 

University of Jammu, JAMMU-180 006, INDIA. 

                                                                        

                                                                              Date:18.01.2017 

 
Dear PI,  
 
In an interaction of JUTA Office Bearers with all Principal Investigators of externally 
funded ongoing projects  on 09.01.2017 at 2.30 pm in Seminar Hall of the Department 
of Computer Science and IT. In an attempt to simplify the financial procedures regarding 
utilization of project grant, a detailed discussion lead to the following recommendations: 
 

1. Implementation of the  General Financial Rules(GFR) be  notified at the earliest. 
 

2. PFMS related problems be discussed with Dr. Dinesh, Programmer in Finance 
Section. 
 

3. Creation of separate Bank account for project grant. 
 

4.  Creation of separate Section having IT professionals   for looking after externally 
funded projects in the University.    
 

5. Sanctioned amount of the project grant be allowed to be utilized by PI. 
 

6. Overhead grant of the project be kept in the departmental local fund  50% of 
which be at  the disposal of the PI. 
 
 
 

Kindly add on your suggestions regarding the problems being confronted by you in 
utilization of the project grant. It is requested to do the needful at the earliest possible so 
as to enable JUTA to present these recommendations to the Esteemed Vice Chancellor 
for implementation without any delay. 
 
 
With warm regards 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Dr. K. S. Charak 
JUTA President 

 



 
 
 


